Republic of the Philippines a

Department of Education
Region 111
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN
of

City of Malolos. Bulacan Deparmment Education

December 4, 2017

To:  Public Schools District Supervisor
Secondary School Heads
Field Scout Commissioners,
Outfit Advisors
Bulacan Training

This is to inform the field of the upcoming “BSP Bulacan Council Christmas Party” on
December 13, 2017, 2:00 in the afternoon at Bulacan Scout’s Pavillon, BSP Council Office, City of

Malolos, Bulacan.

All Field Scout Commissioners, Outfit Advisors and Bulacan Training Team members are
enjoined to attend. Please bring a gift worth PhP 300.00 for an exchange gift.

Preferential attention should be given to this letter.
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